
 

 

What a lot of learning!  

 
We have had lots of fun learning new songs 
and stories to help with our phonics. We are 
beginning to listen for the initial sound of a 

word and can blend the sounds in CVC words. 

We have been developing our gross 
motor skills playing in the sandpit, 
building obstacle courses, climbing, 

sweeping, running and jumping. 

 ,  

 We have continued to practise our fine motor 
skills with our ‘Funky Fingers’ activities.  We 

have been doing lots of threading, using 
tweezers, pipettes and our favourites, Dough 

Disco and Flipper Flappers! 

 We have been practising our mark-making using 
lots of different art medias. 

 We have been learning how to 
construct using our imaginations and 
loose parts, focussing on how to join, 

balance and deciding which shapes 
work best. 

 We have learnt about measures through baking 
and making play dough. We can talk about objects 
that are longer and shorter. We have also been 
counting out from an amount and have been using 
language like more and less. We have also been 

noticing and commenting on shapes. 

 


